Debra Mckeon

]
From: James Millar <millar06021@charter.net>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 11:35 AM
To: Debra Mckeon
Cc: Debra Mckeon; ‘Marty Neal'; 'Kate Kennedy'; bob@h-oproducts.com; 'Thormas Corvo’;
Tom Mckeon; Colebrock Webmaster; Admin Assistant
Subject: BOF Meetings Cancelled
Debi,

The Board of Finance meetings scheduled for March 13 and March 20 will not be needed and are therefore cancelled.
The next meeting will be March 27, as scheduled

Best regards,

Jim.



